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300 S. Church Street
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Final Subdivision Review:  Bridlewood Subdivision Phase 3 (40 lots on 9.5 Acres)

Carlos Wood of Wood Engineering on behalf of B & T Land Company, LLC requests MAPC approval of a
Preliminary Subdivision for Bridlewood Subdivision Phase 3 being East of Phase 2, Adjacent to Longcrest Dr.
for 40 lots on 9.5 acres within the R-1 Single Family Zoning District.
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